
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Date:  October 1, 2022 

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Contact: Officer Ryan Culver 

Phone: 619-417-9436 

Fax:  619-409-5435 

Subject: Fatal Traffic Collision (E Palomar Street/ I-805), Case#2212922 

 

Message:  

On October 1st, 2022, at approximately 09:53 am, the Chula Vista Police Department received several calls 

regarding a single vehicle traffic collision into a wall near the intersection of E Palomar Street and the I-805 

Freeway offramp in Chula Vista. Police and Fire personnel arrived on scene and discovered a Nissan Rogue 

exited the I-805 freeway southbound. Several witnesses indicated the vehicle proceeded straight through the 

intersection before colliding with a concrete and steel wall for unknown reasons. The vehicle had two occupants 

inside at the time of the collision. Multiple witnesses attempted to provide medical aid to the driver until 

Officers and Paramedics arrived. First responders took over attempting to provide lifesaving measures to the 

occupants of the vehicle. The driver ultimately succumbed to his injuries and was pronounced deceased on 

scene.  Due to the extent of the passenger’s injuries, she was pronounced deceased at the scene. The Chula Vista 

Police Traffic Bureau was called to the scene to investigate the collision.   

 

The names of the decedents are being withheld pending notification to family members. The cause of the 

collision has not yet been determined. The Chula Vista Police Traffic Bureau is currently investigating the 

collision. Anyone that witnessed the collision or has additional information is asked to contact the Chula Vista 

Police Department Traffic Bureau at 619-417-9436.   
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